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Pasco Utilities Customer Service Centers to Close Jan. 30 
~~One-day closure for system upgrades~~ 

 

PASCO COUNTY, FL  ----  All Pasco County Utilities Customer Service Centers will be 

closed Monday, January 30, 2017 and will reopen Tuesday, January 31, 2017, at 8 a.m.  

 

This one-day closure is for all walk-in and drive-through locations County-wide. 

 

Pasco County Utilities apologizes for any inconvenience this may cause; however, the closure 

will allow Pasco County Utilities to implement system-wide upgrades and enhancements to our 

Customer Information and Billing System.  During this time, staff will not be able to access 

account information to assist customers. 

 

During the closure, Pasco County Utilities customers can call Customer Service at 727.847.8131.   
 

For more information about Pasco County Utilities, click on the following link: 

http://bit.ly/2h5mz3x. 
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Pasco County Utilities   

Customer Service 

Phone: 727.847.8131 

seanderson@pascocountyfl.net 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE               

January 25, 2017 
 

 

       
 

http://www.pascocountyfl.net/Index.aspx?NID=168
http://bit.ly/2h5mz3x
http://fl-pascocounty.civicplus.com/index.aspx?NID=2248
https://www.facebook.com/PascoCounty
https://twitter.com/dtobinpascoPIO
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCvlOC1VxmqM8_CiIYqe8iyA

